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Peel services will be affected by holiday

	Region of Peel offices and non-emergency services will be closed Tuesday (July 1) for the Canada Day holiday and will re-open

Wednesday (July 2).

There will be no waste collection services in Caledon Tuesday, due to the holiday. Garbage and recyclable materials (blue box and

green bin) will be collected one day later next week.

All Community Recycling Centres (CRCs) in Peel will be closed Tuesday, and will reopen Wednesday.

TransHelp service hours will be from 6 a.m. Tuesday to 1 a.m. Wednesday. Service will be provided by taxi vendors, but not

available by bus. Accessible Transportation offices will be closed. Regular office hours and bus service will resume Wednesday.

The Peel Art Gallery, Museum and Archives (PAMA) will be closed Tuesday, reopening Wednesday. Visit pama.peelregion.ca for

more information on PAMA's exhibits and programs.

The Regional services that will be closed Tuesday include Access Peel; Assessment: Ontario Works, Peel Access to Housing and

Service Access-Early Learning Services; breastfeeding clinics; children's services operations; dental services at Peel Public Health

clinics; Employment Resource Centres; Healthy Sexuality Clinics; human services reception; Ontario Works in Peel; Peel Living;

Public Works reception; and rent supplement.

For emergencies related to food, shelter, medication and personal supports, call the Ontario Works after-hours line at 905-793-9200

or the Region's main line at 905-791-7800.
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